
 
 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-135 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Accountability Coordinators 
System of Support Representatives 
Principals 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: December 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: Public Comment on Federal Accountability Changes 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON PROPOSED RULES ON 
SCHOOL ACCOUNTABILITY 
The Wyoming State Board of Education (SBE) is promulgating Chapter 47 Rules on the Wyoming 
Accountability System and is seeking public comment on the proposed rules. 

The 2019 Session Law, Chapter 109, Section 3, directs the SBE as required by W.S.21-2-304(a)(vi), 
to promulgate rules to implement the statewide accountability system. 

Information on the proposed rules on the accountability system is available in the Statement of 
Reasons and strike and underline versions of the rules are also available for Chapter 47. 

Comments can be submitted through January 27, 2022 using the Chapter 47 online Comment Form. 

All public comments will be recorded verbatim, including the submitter’s name and city of residence. 
When commenting, specify which section of the rule the comment is concerning. All comments will 
be recorded and filed with the Secretary of State’s office. 

For more information, contact Wanda Maloney, Director of Accountability, at 307-777-8740 or 
wanda.maloney@wyo.gov. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lQLoJ_47GSBpzlz5WvN7F92tBX0VUF65/view?usp=sharing
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https://bit.ly/3FGl9aH.
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